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CARLOS CLERK REPORT JANUARY 2024 

 

1) Meters read 12/29/23.  Water bills were done and sent January 6th. Late Fees 

this month were $462.89.  

 

2) I received an email asking to post information about fly-in fishing trips in 

Canada. I emailed a copy of this to all Council for their opinion. 

 

3) I also emailed Council with the information I was sent regarding Clearance 

Sale information on Holiday lighting. Last year we had discussed this may 

be something you would want to consider. 

 

4) I did contact Rose City Sign regarding Stadium lights. Of course now that 

we finally got winter weather, it will have to wait until Spring. 

 

5) I will be attending a Regional MCFOA meeting on January 26. They are 

having 3 speakers on important topics. I am not planning on going to the 

state MCFOA Conference this year. 

 

 


